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October 28, 2018 

Ms. Julie Murphy, Director  
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Ste. 801  
Denver, Colorado 80203 

RE: Rule 306.e. Meetings with Building Unit Owners within a Buffer Zone Setback. 
Mojito Trust Pad: SWNE, Section 3, Township 4 North, Range 68 West, Weld County, Colorado 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

Extraction Oil & Gas, Inc. (Extraction) hereby certifies that it has complied with Rule 306.e, which states 
that an Operator shall be available to meet with Building Unit Owners who received an OGLA Notice or a 
Buffer Zone Notice pursuant to Rule 305.c. and requested a meeting regarding the proposed oil and gas 
location. Extraction sent notices pursuant to Rule 305.c and received one request for more information. 
Extraction met with a nearby building unit owner. They had a few questions and concerns:  

1. He was concerned about Initiative 97 passing and him not being able to build within 2500’ of
Extraction’s well pad for future development. Extraction informed him that the proposed new
setback isn’t reciprocal and only applies to oil and gas operations’ distances to occupied
structures.

2. He wanted to know more about decibel levels during drilling and completion operations. He
wasn’t so much worried about the sound because they are a manufacturing building; however,
was more curious. Extraction informed him that sound studies conducted prior to construction
of the pad will determine what type of sound mitigation will be installed on location. Extraction
provided its sound mitigation brochure as well.

Extraction respectfully requests that the Director approve the Mojito Trust pad location and its associated wells.

Bonnie Lamond 
Extraction Oil & Gas, Inc. 

Sincerely, 


